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January 27,2004 
 
Katie Swinburne 
C/O/ SBA 
1039 Riverside St. 
Portland, Maine 04103 
 
Re: Permit #031132—503 Presumpscot St. (415  B006) 
 
Dear Katie, 
 
 Based on the Letter dated 1/9/04 from Michael Deletesky, project engineer, this office 
finds that the construction performed pursuant to the above referenced permit at the above 
location substantially complies with the Building Code of the City of Portland (1999 BOCA). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael J. Nugent 
Manager of Inspection Services 
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